
Federation of British Historic Vehicle Clubs invites museums to 
join its directory 

 
The Federation of British Historic Vehicle Clubs (FBHVC) was formed 
in 1988 and for the past 33 years has protected and maintained the 

right of UK citizens to use ‘yesterday’s vehicles on tomorrow’s roads’. 
 

Historic Vehicles are formally recognised by the UK Government when 
they attain an age of 40 years. 

 
The FBHVC successfully represents historic vehicle clubs and has 

recently been inviting museums to join its directory and tell 
enthusiasts of the exciting displays and activities they offer. The 
directory is being continually updated so if you’re looking for an 

interesting day out, just take a look at what the museums have to offer. 
 

 As so many museums have been closed due to Covid-19 for so long, 
the FBHVC is sure enthusiasts will value the opportunity to get out in 

their vehicles and seek Covid-19 compliant venues. 
 

A full list of participating museums can be found at:- 
https://www.fbhvc.co.uk/museums 
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